
6th March 2025 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice of Works – Lavender Bay Jetty 

 

 
GPM Marine Constructions will soon be commencing works at Lavender Bay Jetty 01 on behalf 
of North Sydney Council. These works will include full replacement of the timber stairs, fenders, 
and baffles. FRP composite material shall be installed. 
 
The expected commencement date is 12th March 2025. Works are expected to take 
approximately 3 weeks (weather and other factors permitting). 
 

 

Figure 1: Red denotes area closed to public for duration of works 
 
 
Please be aware that the jetty will be closed temporarily to ensure works can continue smoothly for 
the duration of the project. We appreciate your patience and co-operation during the upgrade works. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact our Project Manager Felipe Carvalho 
on 0414 024 350. Any additional enquiries in relation to the works should be directed to Council’s 
Project Manager, Jim Moore on 02 9936 8233 or email Jim.Moore@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
GPM Marine Constructions 


